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Our reference:    AT/FOI D2434 
 
 
3rd July 2012 
 
Amanda J Hodson  
request-120982-db93dc79@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Dear Amanda, 
 
RE:  FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - INFORMATION REQUEST REF: D2434 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, 
dated 3rd July 2012.  
 
Your request is being considered and may take up to 20 working days to process. You can 
expect a response by 31st July 2012. 
 
Please be advised that if an exemption applies to the information that you have requested 
which requires a public interest to be carried out, the statutory period may be exceeded in 
accordance with the provisions of the Act. 
 
If you have any queries please contact the Freedom of Information Team on the above 
telephone number or at the above address. 
 
Yours sincerely 

David Taylor 
Freedom of Information Officer 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Information Governance 

Department 
Freedom of Information Team 

Bury New Road 
Prestwich 
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Tel: 0161 772 3430  
Fax: 0161 772 3674 

Email: foi@gmw.nhs.uk 
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